
 

 

HPHC DMV: Daily Prayer to Welcome Dr. Chung Sik Yong in Subregion 2 
 
Achille Acolatse 
September 6, 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 
 

Dr. Yong will be visiting our Subregion again from September 18th to the 
24th. In order to prepare to welcome him, we will be having a daily prayer 
at 7:30 AM after morning devotion. You are all invited to join.  
 

Join by Zoom: us02web.zoom,us/j/618147675  

Passcode: 2027 

By phone: +1301-715-8592  Meeting ID: 618 147 675  
 

Thank you  
   

 

  

 

 
 


